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ROOM 3 NEWS 

On Thursday we had a really fun day. We 
made a movie about Pirinoa School. 
We sung and all had parts in the song that we 
made. Everyone has so much fun when we 
get to do movie making. 
 
By Amanda 

MUSIC WITH JONAS 
Pirinoa School was lucky 

enough to have Jonas come 
down with his van full of 

instruments. The children had 
a blast. 

 

Production is coming along 
nicely. It’s great to see 
some of the students 
working so hard and 

getting into character. 
 

 

Key Dates: Term 4 2018    November - December 
Week Date Event Where Info 

7 Tues 27th Nov Dress rehearsal  Pirinoa Hall During School hours 

7 Thurs 29th Nov Production Pirinoa Hall 6pm 

8 Tues 3rd Dec School Reports  Check school bags! 

8 Wed 4th ,Thurs 5th  School Interviews School TBA 

9 Wed 12th Dec End of Year Assembly School Time TBA 

9 Fri 14th Dec End of School Year 2018  Have a great Christmas and Summer holiday 

2019 Mon 4th Feb First day back of 2019  Welcome Back! 

1 Wed 6th Feb Waitangi Day  No School  

 

COMMUNITY TENNIS AND BASKETBALL 
TENNIS- 5.30pm Wednesday nights at the tennis courts. 
Bring meat for BBQ and refreshments for yourself. 
BASKETBALL- 6pm Thursday nights on the school turf. 

ALL WELCOME 

ROOM 1 NEWS 
Skeletons make people move where ever they 
want to go. To town or their favourite place. 
By Ryan 
 

 

PIRINOA SCHOOL PRODUCTION 
6pm Thursday 29th November 

Tickets available now from the school office – gold coin 
donation. 

ALL WELCOME 

WEEK 6 LEARNING AWARDS 
PRINCIPAL’S AWARD: Amanda - for making good 
choices and showing initiative around the school 
ROOM 1: Kymani for being helpful in class.  
ROOM 2: Nikau for being a gentleman and helping 
others with their bikes.  
ROOM 3: Maralyse for working well in a team and 
showing fabulous producing skills on the “Pirinoa way” 
music video shoot.  
PLAYGROUND AWARD: Amelia for doing a great job 
at keeping the PE shed clean.   

FRIDAY SAUSAGE SIZZLE 
Don’t forget Sausage sizzle is every Friday - $2 each. This is 

a great way to support the school. 

Week 6  
 
 
 
Tēnā koutou katoa, 
 

Busy, busy, busy! Lots of production prep, paperwork and principal duties to sort before the 
end of the school year.  
 

The school pool will be ready for swimming on Monday. Thanks again to the people who 
helped make this year’s pool preparation run smoothly. So much work is required to get the 
pool ready for swimming, and having parents come and support us makes it a lot easier. All 
students can start bringing their togs and towel to school each day. It’s also great to see 
students wearing hats during our break times.     
 

Thanks to everyone who have pre-purchased tickets for next week's production. This should 
be a great night out and having a large audience will make the experience even better for 
our students who have worked very hard preparing for this event.   
 

We were all very proud to see so many excellent performances last Tuesday at the Cluster 
Athletics. Our students once again proved that they can compete with the best. Well done to 
the 14 students who have made it to the next round in Masterton. 
 

The year 8 students are off to Wellington today for their Big Day Out. This day is to celebrate 
their time at Pirinoa School and they have organised the whole day as a group. They have 
also planned another event for all students at Pirinoa School and will share this with the 
students next week.  
 

With only 3 weeks to go in the year, please keep your children organised and ready to learn 
each day at school.  
 

I look forward to seeing you all next Thursday at our Production.  
 
 
 

Inspired, Confident, Proud Tamariki 
 

Matt Jackett  
 

 

AWARD WINNERS 

ROOM 2 NEWS 

When I grow up I want to be a scientist. 
Scientists study a lot. They can tell if there is 
an earthquake coming. It is so much fun to 
learn new things. 
I want to be a scientist because I can tell if 
there is an earthquake. It looks like fun. 
To be a scientist I think I’ll need to study a lot. 
 
By Emma 
 

                  
The Land Girl Lunches 

Available every Thursday 
 

$10.00- Morning tea and lunch 
$7.50- Lunch only 

Text or call on 0272709304. 
Bank transfers fine or call in 

and pay. 
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